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Lots of prospective new parents have been visiting both our Fellowship schools this week, looking for 
places for Reception in September 2023. If you know of any other parents who might like to visit, please 
ask them to get in touch with the school office. 
 

As advent began this week, we lit the first of our candles on our advent wreath. Our Year 6 children led 
us in the advent liturgy as we began our preparations for Christmas. 
 

It was lovely to listen to some of our musicians, who have lessons with Sadie, in their Christmas Recital 
on Wednesday afternoon. They enjoy their weekly lessons and practise hard at home so it was a good 
opportunity for them to perform their pieces in front of the whole school and their families. 
 

We welcomed Mrs Rebecca O'Connell, our new parent Governor from All Saints, to her first Local 
Governing Body meeting this week. As usual we had a packed agenda and there was lots to discuss. 
 

We are looking for more part-time play leaders for our new before and after school club at All Saints 
School. If you would be interested in this position or know someone who may be, please get in touch 
with Mrs Andrews for more details. 
 

We have lots of exciting seasonal activities happening over the next few weeks - please make sure you 
check the school calendar, on the website, if you are unsure of any details. 
 

Amber Andrews 

Car Park Safety Message 
 

Please can we remind children not to run between cars in the car park. 



 

 
 

 
 

Dates for the Diary 

Wednesday 7th December Fellowship trip to see the Panto 

     mime, Oh Yes It Is! 

Thursday 8th December KS1 Nativity, performances at  

     2.30pm and 5pm 

Friday 9th December  Christmas Jumper Day 

     FONR Christmas Party Lunch  

     KS2 Movie Night, 3.30pm to   

     5.30pm 

Monday 12th December KS2 Carols round the Christmas  

     tree 2.30pm, in the school hall 

Tuesday 13th December Apples and Pears Class Christmas  

     Party * 

     CHANGE OF DATE TO 13/12/2022 

     Year 5/6 Class Christmas Party * 

Thursday 16th December Year 3/4 Class Christmas Party Day * 

     School Christmas Dinner Day 

* children are allowed to wear their own clothes on party days. 

A day of fun at Stockeld Park 
 
Apples Class had magical adventure at 
Stockeld Park this week. We were treated like 
VIPs with the Play Hive almost to ourselves 
and then had a walk round the Enchanted For-
est. I could not be prouder of the children's 
manners, behaviour, listening and teamwork 

Christmas Jumper Day! 
 
Friday 9th December is Christmas Jumper 
day! 
We will once again be raising money for 
Save the Children by wearing Christmas 
Jumpers!  
You can donate by using this link Cath 
Down - Christmas Jumper Day is raising 
money for Save The Children! or  by scan-
ning this QR code… 
 
 

The teenage years may seem a long way off but for those in Upper Key Stage 2 it may be here 
sooner than you think. In school we cover aspects of drugs in PSHE lessons but the primary educa-
tor should always be home. Please follow this link for support when having these difficult conver-

sations. 
NotMyChild - Police, Fire and Crime Commissioner North Yorkshire (northyorkshire-pfcc.gov.uk)  

https://christmas.savethechildren.org.uk/fundraising/cath-down-christmas-jumper-day
https://christmas.savethechildren.org.uk/fundraising/cath-down-christmas-jumper-day
https://christmas.savethechildren.org.uk/fundraising/cath-down-christmas-jumper-day
https://www.northyorkshire-pfcc.gov.uk/notmychild/

